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PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS NEWSLETTER IS ACCCESSABLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE IN THE YEAR 1 SECTION MAKING IT EASIER FOR YOU 

TO ACCESSS THE HYPERLINKS. 

Thank You 
We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the past term. It’s been lovely to see the children 
settle and thrive during their first term in Year 1. 
We hope you enjoyed the Christmas Play this week. We’re so proud of the way the children showed such courage during 
the performance and we thank you for providing costumes and supporting them in learning their words. It really was a 
special time and helped us teach the Christmas Story in such a fun and meaningful way. 
It’s been a busy week for as well as having the play, the children worked hard to make delicious smoothies this week and worked well 
in learning to cut and squeeze fruit. 
On Wednesday, the children met ‘Rob the Reindeer’ and had fun dancing and performing in our Year 1’s Got Talent Event.  
We ended the week with a special carol service and the children showed reverence as they reflected on the Christmas readings and 
sang a range of songs and hymns. 
 

We look forward to the Spring term and wish you all a very Happy Christmas. 
 
Christmas Games 
The children have enjoyed playing Christmas games on the Topmarks Website so if you’d like to work with your child on some of these, 
here is the link to follow: 
 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/christmas/ChristmasGames.aspx 
 
Phonics Games 
To help support your child’s reading over the holidays, you might like to play some phonics games, using this link: 
 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 
 
We continue to thank you to those of you who have accessed Times Table Rockstars and our Oxford Reading Owl Reading Books. Please 
remember that your child’s passwords for these platforms are stuck in their reading record books.  To go to Times Table Rockstars, the link 
is: 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
Please note the school’s postcode is : DT40RH . 
To go to Oxford reading Owl,the link is: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk 
Please note that as well as providing an online book for your child, a quiz is also assigned to help develop your child’s comprehension skills. 

 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the week. 
Please remember to write in their 
reading journals so we can count their 
reads. 
Remember that in their daily phonics 

lessons the children participate in 

reading activities. 

As detailed above, you have access to times table rockstars. 
Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when children are 
presented with 2X10 for example, you could ask your child to 
count in 10s, perhaps presenting them with 2 wooden blocks or 
drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s. Have fun. 

The children who have purple 

RWI reading books have 

continued learning the Set 3 

Sounds detailed below. Please 

revisit all Set 2 sounds and the 

Set 3 sounds.. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/christmas/ChristmasGames.aspx
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students


 

 

 

Set 3 sounds 

Set 2 sounds 


